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Seminole County-HW 
Photographic Waste Control, Inc. - FLD984229609 
Emergency EPA ID Waste Disposal Discrepancy 

Dear Mr. Ahmadi: 

A request for an emergency EPA identification number was received on November 23, 2010 
for Pro-Chern!abandoned generator, located at 1340 W Central Blvd., Orlando. In the request 
was a list of EPA waste codes with corresponding amounts of waste. Manifests were received 
on December 10, 20l0documenting removal of wastes from Pro-Chern!abandoned generator. 
Discrepancies were noted between the emergency EPA identification number application and 
the manifests: 

Wastes Listed on Application Wastes on Manifests 

F002, F039: Approx. 110 gallons F002, D039:110 gallons 

D001, F003, F005: Approx. 1100 gallons DOOl, F003, F005: 1430 gallons 

D001 (aerosols): Approx. 300 pounds DOOl, F003, F005 (aerosols): 600 pounds 

D002: Approx. 165 gallons D002: 100 gallons 

Please be aware, when discrepancies, incorrect amounts of waste, occur between the 
information provided on the application and the actual wastes manifested, the Department 
shall be notified as required in 62-730.161(4)(c), Florida Administrative Code (F.A.C.). In 
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addition, shipping hazardous waste not listed on the application is a violation per 62­

730.161(4)(b), F.A.C.
 

Please make every effort to complete emergency EPA identification number applications 
accurately and notify the Department when appropriate per 62-730.161, F.A.C. Failure todo 
so may result in an enforcement action against the generator·of the waste. If you have any 

. questions you may contact me at (407)893-3323 or electronically at 
michael.eckoff@dep.state.fl.us. 

Sincerely, 

li:tk£~------
Environmental Specialist 
Central District Hazardous Waste 
Compliance Enforcement 
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